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HOST AN INTERNATIONAL STUDENT… 

 
My American Year is looking for caring host families to provide  

a private bedroom, board, & transportation for international students  
attending Garces Memorial High School in Bakersfield, CA.    

 

There is a monthly stipend for hosting. 
 
 

For more information, call MY AMERICAN YEAR Coordinator,  
Kylleen Wallace-Coogan at: 1-760-987-5133 or email: 

kylleen.maycoordinator@gmail.com 
 

www.myamericanyear.org 
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